
From: Susan Wortman   
Sent: Thursday, May 12, 2022 3:15 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: May 17th Statutory Public Meeting: re GRIDS2/MCR plan 
 
Hello, 
 
I understand that plans to freeze the urban boundary go before Hamilton's Planning Committee for final 
approval in the mandatory Statutory Public Meeting under the provincial Planning Act this coming 
Tuesday, May 17th. 
 
I wanted to take a moment and salute you for making the right choice to freeze the urban boundary, 
and to encourage you to give it the final stamp of approval on Tuesday.  This forward thinking decision 
will protect farmland, wetland, creek headwaters, and result in a denser, more livable/walkable 
city.  And of course, will support your commitment  to make important choices that work to mitigate the 
impact of climate change. 
 
Thank you, Susan 
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